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TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
NOTICE OF INTENT

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
hearing in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, October 3, 2019 at 7:10 p.m. to consider a
request for a Notice of Intent requested by Roy Salter on behalf of Great Northern Dunnage, LLC for the treatment and

discharge of dewatered ground water during the construction of eight loading bays located at 100 Simplex Drive, and
owned by William Deshler of 100 Simplex LLC in Westminster, MA.




